Price Change Planned for Business Line Change Charge

As information to our valued AT&T Georgia business customers, the Line Change Charge for the first line is scheduled to increase from $30 to $40, beginning with bills dated on or after September 22, 2007.
The Line Change Charge is billed for changes associated with your telephone line, such as a telephone number change or temporary suspension of service. 

If you have a contract that fixes your price for this service, your price will not change except as provided in your contract.  If you have a contract with AT&T that provides you with a discount or a reward based upon the price for this service, this price will change, but your discount or reward percentage will not change and will continue to be applied based upon the new rate of this service.

If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T Georgia representative. Thank you for choosing AT&T Georgia services.  
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